
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

January 16, 2023 
 

Cafe 
Visit us in the cafe this week and warm up with one of our Potato Bowls. Mashed potatoes, veg, 
popcorn chicken and toppers so you can enjoy this comfort food. 

 

Student Trustee 

If you are a grade 10 or 11 student and are interested in becoming a student trustee representing 
students from Innisdale and surrounding secondary schools, please pick up an application package 
and return it completed to the main office by Wednesday, January 24 at 2:15pm. The term of office 
is from August 2024 to July 2025. This is a paid position from SCDSB. You must be available to 
participate in evening SCDSB Board meetings and related duties assigned by the SCDSB. 
Interested candidates must apply and if necessary, elections will be completed at the beginning of 
February. See Mrs. Reid in the office if you have any questions. 
 

Video Game 
Hey video gamers! This is a reminder that the videogame club is meeting again tomorrow at lunch! 
Be sure to bring any games or controllers you would wish to use for tomorrow's session! 

 
Junior 
Basketball Team 

There is basketball practice immediately afterschool on Monday and Tuesday. We also have a 
home game at 4:30 on Wednesday of this week. 
 

Badminton  
Attention Badminton Team Players: Please make sure you register on school cash online for your 
team fees and uniform. Please do so before practice this Wednesday. 
 

Hospitality – 
Skills 
Competition 

The hospitality program is looking for skilled individuals who believe they have what it takes to 
compete and put their spatula where their mouth is for the Skills Ontario Competition!. If you are 
interested in competing in either the Culinary Cooking competition, or the Restaurant Service 
competition; please stop by room 120 at lunch today to put your name in the ring! All individuals will 
be considered, and there will be an internal school competition to see who will move on to claim the 
title as Innisdale's top competitor! Again, if you are interested in competing against the top culinary 
students, please come by to room 120 at lunch! 
 

Hospitality 
Program 

Hey, Innisdale! Do you like great food? Competing against friends and family? Or Winning Prizes? 
Sign up to attend Innisdale’s “Once Upon a Time” banquet on January 26th, from 5-7:30pm. Tickets 
are on sale at lunch in the great hall, and on school cash online. Enjoy a delicious and diverse menu 
of freshly cooked appetizers, sizzling entrees, and sweet treats to support Innisdale’s hospitality 
program. All are welcome, so bring your friends and family! We hope to see you there! 

 
Curling Congratulations to the Curling Team who rocked the house and beat our friends at Banting 14-0. 

Good Work Team from Coach Lamoureux. 

 
 


